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Mr. Vice-President

· We warmly welcome the delegation of Cyprus and thank them for presenting the report. 

· We commend Cyprus’ efforts to strengthen the protection of human rights, especially women, children, persons with disabilities and migrant workers, through the adoption of relevant national policy frameworks.

· In a constructive spirit, Indonesia offers Cyprus the following recommendations:

1. Ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.

2. Effectively implement the 2024-2026 Strategy on Equality between Women and Men to further advance and mainstream gender equality across sectors of life. 

3. Ensure allocation of sufficient resources to tackle gender-based and domestic violence while protecting the victims’ rights. 

4. Strengthen efforts to guarantee equal access to health-care and social welfare services for all without discrimination.

· Finally, we wish Cyprus a successful UPR.

· Thank you.
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